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June- 14- 1911 

3 15 A.M. 
And I have to roll out at 6 o’clock. Many things were predicted in the letters read tonight which 
were placed in the jug four years ago that at that time seemed rather visionary. The University 
has made wonderful growth- I believe a more wonderful growth will be witnessed within the next 
four years. Drake is surely destined to become one of the great schools of the middle West. We 
are proud of our relationship now- we will be more proud five years hence. The problem of 
raising $400,000 is great but will probably be ordinary compared to problems of today. 
(Back Side) 
We as a class have received a great deal of fame and many words of praise for maintaining 
such a well organized class- in as much as we have- our responsibility to the University as a 
class is increased in projection. We have made a great record, and we can maintain our lead 
and keep on setting (written twice) precedents for all classes before us and all classes coming 
after us, to follow- 
Here’s to our truest; most loyal friends whose hospitality we are enjoying tonight, Professor & 
Mrs Kinney. 
  Eugene E. Poston 
 


